
 

 
 
 

 
September 5, 2018 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The San Mateo County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on 
the adoption of the County's Fiscal Year 2018-19 Budget at 9:00 a.m. on 
September 25, 2018, at the Board of Supervisors Chambers, 400 County 
Center, 1st Floor, Redwood City, CA  94063.   
 
The budget documents to be adopted will be available to members of the 
public at https://cmo.smcgov.org/budget-policy-and-performance and at the 
Clerk of the Board’s Office, 400 County Center 1st Floor, Redwood City, CA 
94063 beginning September 10, 2018.   
 
Any member of the public may appear at the hearing and be heard 
regarding any item in the budget or for the inclusion of additional items in 
the budget.  Members of the public may submit written testimony on the 
budget to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.  All proposals for revisions 
must be submitted in writing to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors before 
the close of the public hearing. 
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